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Greetings CCR Family, 
 
 
Policy and Guidelines Roundtable 
P&G Committee held a 12 Concepts of Service Roundtable last month, Part one. Part two to be 
announced. It was a great opportunity to meet the members and get an understanding of what they do. 
The committee is looking for any members who would like to serve at the World Level. Click link for a 
copy of the Questions & Answers from the 12 Concepts of Service Roundtable.  
To request a copy of the recording, please email: Delegate@naranoncentralca.org. 
 
Screen Sharing Survey 
Recently, an online screen sharing survey was presented to the fellowship. This bi-lingual survey was 
created to allow the fellowship to have a voice on screen sharing and gather information for a report to 
be submitted to the Board of Trustees. There were 690 members who participated. An outstanding 
number of responses for an online survey. The complete report has been submitted and the results will 
be shared from the BoT.  
 
My experience after taking this survey brought a new awareness of the difficulties that members of 
Narateen face and how vital it is to have the option to screen share in their meetings. Never stopped to 
consider Narateen members may not have the means to purchase literature or have it intercepted in 
their home.  
 
Sneak Peak CAR Motions 
April 2023 is the next World Service Conference. That means our region gets to vote on motions, written 
by members, that pertain to the fellowship. Some motions are available now to see if you don’t want to 
wait for the completed Conference Approved Agenda (CAR).  
Please click on Western Regions Convention for more information. 
 
 
 
Please send comments, questions or suggestions to: 
JT, Delegate@naranoncentralca.org 
Truly grateful to be in service 
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